
 

 

CHESTER COUNTY COUNCIL                        

                  BUDGET WORKSHOP SESSION 

       R. Carlisle Roddey Chester County Government Building 

                          1476 J A Cochran Bypass- Executive Board Room   

 

                                                            Thursday, April 6th, at 2:00 PM 

 

                                                                                    MINUTES 

 

 

  Members Present       
  Chairman Shane Stuart, Vice Chair, Joe Branham, Council Member Archie Lucas, 

  Council Member Mary Guy, Council Member Pete Wilson, Council Member Alex Oliphant 

  Clerk to Council Karen Lee 

 

  Members Absent 
  Council Member Jordan 

 

   
  I. Call to Order by Chairman Shane Stuart at 2:00 PM 

 II. Budget Overview-Tommy Darby 

III. Budget Discussions-Supervisor/Council/Treasurer 

The following items were discussed, Auditor and the Solicitors office and typed in italic.  

 

   a.   101- County Council 

   b.   105- County Supervisor 

   c.   106- Finance 

   d.   110- Human Resource 

   e.    115- Purchasing  

   f.    120- Treasurer 

   g.   125- Delinquent Tax 

   h.   130- Auditor 

   i.    135- Assessor 

   j.    140- Planning & Zoning 

   k.   402- Public Works 

   l.     150- Coroner 

   m.   155- Registration/Election 

   o.    160- County Garage 



    

 

            April 6, 2017 

 

p.    299- Solicitor 

   q.    505- Veterans Affairs 

   r.    615- Clemson Extension 

 

 IV.  Adjournment 

   There was no action taken during this budget discussion. All documentation was received as  

    information only. Meeting adjourned at 3:40 PM. 
 

 

___________________________________                    _________________________________ 

K. Shane Stuart, County Supervisor & Chairman      Karen Lee, Clerk to Council 

 

 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the Chester News & Reporter, 

The Herald in Rock Hill, SC, WSOC-TV, Channel 9 Eyewitness News, the Mfg. Housing Institute of SC, WRHI Radio Station, C&N2 

News, WCNC News and Capitol Consultants were notified and a notice was posted on the bulletin board at the Chester County 

Government Building 24 hours prior to the meeting 

 

 

 

 

  


